
 

 

 

 

28th September 2023 

AUTUMN TERM PARENT CONSULTATION MEETINGS 

Dear Parents and carers,  

I would like to invite you to meet with your child’s teacher to discuss their progress so far this term 

and how they have settled into their new year group. This term, after gaining feedback from parents 

last academic year, these meetings will take place remotely. The meetings in the Spring Term will 

then take place in person in school. 

The children are welcome to join you at this meeting as I believe it is very important that school, 

parents and children are jointly engaged in every child’s education to ensure they make the best of 

the opportunities available to them. Therefore, I strongly encourage you and your child(ren) to take 

up this opportunity to have a remote consultation meeting with the class teacher. Where possible, 

please avoid allowing siblings to join in with the meeting as this can be a distraction for both parents 

and staff.  

Parent Evening dates for this term are: Tuesday 10th October 5.00 – 8.00 and Thursday 12th October 

3.40 – 6.40. These meetings will be available to book on SCOpay from 7pm on Monday 2nd October. 

There is only one slot per child available but more than one parent can access the call from separate 

locations (however both parents will need their own SCOpay log in).   

The appointments are for 10 minutes each and our teachers will have to rigidly stick to this time to 

be able to make the next remote call to the next parent etc.  

 If technology lets us down, and we are unable to make contact with you during your allocated 

meeting slot for any reason, your child’s class teacher will telephone you either during the timeslot 

or at a later date and discuss progress etc over the phone. 

A letter with all joining instructions has been sent out along with this letter. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 Clare Wright  
Headteacher 
 

 

 

 

 

 


